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Schedule for 2021-2022 School Year 

The calendar for the 2021-2022 school year is on the website.  The school schedule next year will return 

to having students at school 5 days per week and we will not be offering an online option as we have 

had this year. The online option was a waiver that the Utah State Board of Education approved for the 

current school year.  

This was reviewed at the CRA Board of Trustees meeting last week, and we wanted to communicate the 

schedule to everyone for next year.  

Confirmed Covid Case Count = 2 (both cases originated outside of school). 

Kent Fuller, Principal 

PTC’s This Week 
Just a reminder that online Parent Teacher Conferences are this week on Wednesday & Thursday, March 
3 & 4.  Teachers will send a link on how to join them for the conference. 
Our school schedule will be adjusted to accommodate the conferencing schedule.  
 Wednesday, March 3:  Early Dismissal at 1:15 p.m., 1st-6th Grades 
     AM Kindergarten, 8:30-10:30 
     PM Kindergarten, 11:15-1:15 
 Thursday, March 4:  Early Dismissal at 1:15 p.m., 1st-6th Grades 
     No School for Kindergarten Classes only 
                                                            No Band and Orchestra Classes on Thursday, March 4.   
 Friday, March 5:  Regular online instruction, 1st-6th grades 
     No online instruction for Kindergarten as they complete conferences. 
Teachers will discuss student report cards with the parents and then send home the printed report cards 
next week. 
 
Kindergarten for 2021-2022 

-Our patrons have been asking about Kindergarten for 2021-2022.  If you have a Kindergartner coming into 

Kindergarten next year, we will be emailing Registration Packets to you before the end of March.  Please prepare 

now to have your child’s birth certificate and immunization record to turn in with the registration materials and 

watch for a due date in the email.   

-Some parents have also asked about the Kindergarten Enrichment program.  After we’ve received the 

registration packets, we will email K Enrichment materials to all incoming kindergarten families in mid-April.  

Because Kindergarten Enrichment has been in high demand the last few years, those interested in the program 

will fill out an application and there will be a lottery to determine enrollment in the program.  Stay tuned! 
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It’s time for our online Spring Book Fair! 

Go to  www.storycupboard.com  and at checkout, use the code canyonrim for our school to get credit. 

This week Miss Alyson will send home a flyer with ordering instructions and recommended titles for each 

grade. Be sure to include your student’s name and teacher in the Special Instructions box so we can 

quickly distribute the orders. Thank you for supporting our school library! The book fair will run through 

March 6.  

PTO Board Meeting is this Wednesday, March 3 at 8:00 a.m.  

http://www.storycupboard.com/


  Canyon Rim Academy Teachers and Staff are STARS!  

            Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week March 8th – March 11th  

 

Monday 3/8: Movie and Concessions 

Students will enjoy treats and watch a short video in class highlighting the amazing teachers and 
staff who work hard to make Canyon Rim Academy such a great school! Teachers and Staff will 
enjoy “Concession Stand” treats in the lounge. 

 

Tuesday 3/9: Backstage Drinks and VIP Swag 

Teachers and Staff will receive custom CRA gifts and enjoy appetizers and a fully stocked 
flavored syrup/soda drink station. 

 

Wednesday 3/10: VIP Breakfast and Staff Appreciation Day 

Teachers and Staff will enjoy a VIP breakfast in the lounge.  

Staff Appreciation Day: Classrooms are assigned a CRA staff member/team to shadow and thank 
as well as their classroom or grade aide today. Teachers will advise class staff assignment in 
their weekly class update email.  

 

Thursday 3/11: After Party Treats and Teacher Appreciation Day 

Teachers and Staff will enjoy treats from Crumbl.  

Teacher Appreciation Day: Families are encouraged to show appreciation to their teachers and 
make them feel extra special today! Have students bring thank you notes, drawings, and/or gifts 
today to spoil your teacher. See email from classroom room parents with more details. 

 

        


